
 
 

We are looking for boys  
Kindergarten thru 4th grade  

to join our Pack  
Scout Leaders from our Dens will be on hand to answer any questions 
you may have about Cub Scouting as well as all the registration forms 
you will need to sign up your son. 

Please join us, Thurs. October 5, 2017  
at the first Wenonah PTA meeting of the new 
school year 2017-18. We will have a table in the 
lobby from 6:30-9. 

*All boys interested in joining Wenonah Pack 216 will have to be 
completely registered by Oct. 13 in order to attend our fun filled 

Halloween Pack Night Tuesday Oct. 24 
We will have Scary Touch boxes, Ghosts stories & lots of other fun games.  

You won't want to miss it!! 

Please feel free to email us at  wenonahpack216@yahoo.com 
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